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Welcome to the brand new, redesigned Cal Chess. 
 
The site has been completely redone so that we can bring you up-to-the-minute California Chess news, 
photos, and happenings. Not only can you see all the latest news, but you can discuss it using story 
comments and the forums. This is now an interactive site that all can join in! 
 
Tournament directors and organizers, be sure to submit stories and pictures covering your chess events 
using the â€œSubmit Newsâ€• button. Upload your photos to our brand new photo gallery.  
 
This sites purpose is to promote chess in the bay area! This is the 3rd generation of the Cal Chess 
Site...keeping up with the lastest and greatest in web technologies.. 
 
Hope you enjoy the new site...it comprises many hours of hard work...all for the sake of better californa 
chess news!  
 
 
Eric Hicks 

Vice President, Cal Chess  
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